
 
News from the Office of 

Adam J. Bello 
Monroe County Executive 

1 
 

 

For Immediate Release 
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MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO ANNOUNCES 

VACCINATION SITES TO BE HELD AT RCSD SCHOOLS 
 

(Rochester, NY) — Monroe County Executive Adam Bello today announced a series of COVID-

19 vaccination clinics scheduled next week at various Rochester City Schools. The clinics will 

have first, second, and booster doses of the Pfizer, Moderna, and Johnson & Johnson COVID-

19 vaccine.  

Appointments are encouraged, but walk-ins are also welcome. Appointments are available via 

www.monroecounty.gov. All clinics run from 4-7 p.m. and are in addition to the county’s 

regularly scheduled COVID-19 vaccination sites.  

The following clinics will administer doses to individuals ages 12 and up:  

January 10 — Rochester International Academy at the Jefferson Campus, 1 Edgerton Park, 

14608 

January 11 — Franklin High School, 950 Norton Street, 14621 

January 13 — Wilson Foundation Academy, 200 Genesee Street, 14611  
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Media inquiries:  

Gary Walker, Director of Communications 

Garywalker@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 753-1064 

 

Meaghan McDermott, Deputy Director of Communications 

MeaghanMcDermott@monroecounty.gov  

(585) 469-4365 
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